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NOTIFICATION 

The Punjab Wildlife and Parks Department, Government of the Punjab (the “Department”) issued a 

Request for Proposals dated July 22, 2024 bearing reference no. 7001/DDW/SZL/A/2024 (the “RFP”) 

inviting proposals from the Interested Parties to participate in the competitive process for the grant of the 

lease in respect of the Premises to a private party to carry out its operations, management and maintenance, 

and perform all Activities in accordance the RFP.  

The Department has decided to: (i) modify certain provisions of the RFP pursuant to Corrigendum No. 1 

dated August 02, 2024 (the “Corrigendum”); and (ii) insert further provisions in the RFP pursuant to 

Addendum No. 1 dated August 02, 2024 (the “Addendum”). 

The deadline for submission of Technical Proposals remains unchanged i.e., August 06, 2024. 

Unless expressly specified otherwise, all capitalized terms used herein shall bear the meaning ascribed 

thereto in the RFP.  

Sincerely,  

Tanvir Ahmed Janjua  

Deputy Director Wildlife  

Safari Zoo, Lahore 


